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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 3:34 PM
To: daprix97@hotmail.com
Cc: Jacobs, Rick (CI-StPaul); Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 2108 Douglynn Ln

Importance: High

Hello Mr. Aeling, 
Your appeal was laid over to tomorrow, September 17 @ 3 p.m. to find out status of the site plan which was to review 
by Sr. Plumbing Inspector, Rick Jacobs.  In his email to you dated August 28, he has outlined in one of his required 
information was that you get a notarized signature on a statement from the neighbor giving permission to enter their 
property for installation of the system.  As of to-date, no letter has been received.  In order for Ms. Moermond to grant 
the plan approval, she grant to October 1, 2019 to submit the letter.  The matter will be before the City Council on 
October 2, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall if you wish to appeal further. 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
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mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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